
   

 

TO: Members of the Tuskegee University Community 

FROM: Trustee Jonathan Porter ‘95 
              Presidential Search Committee Chair 
 
SUBJECT: Presidential Search Feedback Survey and Forums 

DATE: November 13, 2023   

First, it is an honor to be entrusted with this important work.  I look forward to hearing from you and 
working on our behalf as the Chair of the Presidential Search Committee.  As the Search Committee 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/TuskegeePresident
mailto:TuskegeePresident@storbecksearch.com

